
Dear Jefferson Parents,

We are beyond excited and grateful to welcome back our

wonderful parent volunteers for Field Day, which is planned for Friday,

May 31st with a rain date of Tuesday, June 4th. We are looking forward

to an amazing day, with activities running from 9:30 a.m. through 1:00

p.m! Please remind your children that we are focusing on good

sportsmanship, cooperation, fair play and appropriate behavior on our

special day. Remember to apply sunscreen in the morning before

school, and please send plenty of fluids, since it is going to be an active

day. Light and comfortable clothing are encouraged, and hats are

permitted for Field Day.

*** We are providing water activities, so please send in an extra set of

clothing. ***

Thank you to all of the Jefferson families!!!!

A special thank you to the PTA for assisting with Field Day to ensure our

students have an amazing day!

PS: We are planning on having latex water balloons for Field Day .

Please let us know if there are any latex allergies we need to be

aware of.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jacobsen & Mr. Diorio

ljacobsen@roxbury.org/ddiorio@roxbury.org

(if you have any questions)

mailto:ljacobsen@roxbury.org
mailto:ddiorio@roxbury.org

